NEWSLETTER JUNE 2019



KILLARA CROQUET NEWS

Patricia's 'Captain's Report' (attached to the Minutes of the General Meeting) has details of tournaments in which individual Killara members, and one Killara team have played recently. Liz and Peter Montague have, as always, been very active in both AC and GC tournaments. Peter was runner-up in the NSW AC Gold Singles, and, playing together, he and Liz were runners-up for the Plate in the NSW GC Open Doubles, and won 5 of their matches in the Australian GC Open Doubles.

Liz and Peter also played in the GC Selectors 1st 8, and Terry Abbott in the GC Selectors 2nd 8.

Liz and Alison Sharpe played in the NSW GC Women's Singles which was won by Alison. Alison also won the Australian GC Women's Singles and teamed with Charlie to win the NSW GC Open Doubles.

Alison didn't confine herself to playing in NSW. In Victoria she played in the GC Trans-Tasman Series against New Zealand – which was narrowly won by the Kiwis.

The Killara team of Peter and Liz Montague, Terry Abbott, Greg Deakin and Alison Sharpe played in the NSW GC Division 1 Pennants. Patrick Rundle also played but did so as a member of Royal Sydney's team.

Ron Buist played in the NSW AC Platinum Singles, and in the Cammeray Birthday Tournament, in which he won the Plate.

David Rush played in the NSW Beryl Chambers AC Handicap Tournament, Final Series.

Pease take particular note of Patricia's reminder that all matches in Club tournaments must be finished by 1st November, and there are some which haven't progressed very far yet.

DIARY DATES



NEXT TUESDAY
25TH JUNE, 12.00 noon
MID-WINTER LUNCH
PARADISE CHINESE
RESTAURANT
1A-1B MYOORA RD.
TERREY HILLS

THERE WILL NOT BE A SOCIAL NIGHT IN JULY because we'll have our chance to socialise at the Mid Winter Lunch

5th JULY – LAST DAY FOR VOTING ON THE PROPOSED CNSW CONSTITUTION.

Email your vote to susanhowland@gmail.com

ADVANCE NOTICE

AGM

31st AUGUST – 12 noon

Killara Croquet Club Inc.

KILLARA CROQUET CLUB NEWSLETTER



JUNE 2019



JUST WHEN WE THOUGHT WE'D DONE ENOUGH VOTING FOR ONE YEAR ... WE NEED TO VOTE AGAIN

This time it's about whether we should accept the 2019 CNSW Constitution.

Each Club with voting rights is able to cast one vote. It's important that Killara's vote reflects the wishes of our members.

You should by now have received an email to which the current (2015) Constitution, and the proposed (2019) Constitution are attached, together with a request that you let Susan know whether you think the Club should accept or reject the new Constitution. By reading both documents you can make an informed decision on how you'd like your Club to vote.

Your vote is important. It may even be the one which creates a majority one way or the other. You don't even need to leave the comfort of your own home to cast it!

Just email susanhowland7@gmail.com

Should you not be on email, or have a technology glitch at the very time you want to vote, call Susan on 0419 986 302

BUT YOU MUST DO SO BY FRIDAY, 5th JULY

WELCOME

Brian Ray has joined our Club. A few of us met him when he made a Saturday morning visit and look forward to him becoming a regular player. Brian is returning to croquet after a considerable break and will be a valuable addition to our AC group.

Welcome Brian. We hope you enjoy your membership of Killara Croquet Club.



croquet, croquet, croquet!

Killara Croquet Club Inc.

Regimental Park, cnr Lorne Ave and Pacific Highway, Killara 2071. PO Box 173 Killara 2071 Clubhouse Telephone: 9498 6662 Website: www.killara-croquet.com

ABN 28 543 622 104